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16 2015

Mr. Mark Hammond

Interim Chief Executive Officer
Hummingbird Centre for the Performing Arts
1 Front Street East

Toronto, Ontario

MS5E 1B2

Dear Mr. Hammond:

I would like to inform you that I have approved a contribution up to a maximum
of $513,000 to Hummingbird Centre for the Performing Arts under the Canada Cultural
Spaces Fund. The contribution is to defray part of the costs associated with the project:
“Enhancing the Mainstage”.

This contribution is subject to the execution of an agreement which sets out the
conditions under which the contribution will be released to you. Two (2) originals of the
Contribution Agreement will be sent to you in the coming weeks for your signature.
Please note that any payment is subject to the appropriation of funds by Parliament and to
the budget levels of the Program.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you every success in your
endeavours.
Sincerely,

S

The Hon(;urable Shelly Glover, P.C., M.P.

Canada



